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IMPORTANT DATES & REMINDERS STARBLAZER  STUDENT COUNCIL

We have a Halloween spirit day where
students may wear Halloween colors
or dress as a book character.  No
costumes, please.  
Please be safe this Halloween and
never allow children to eat unopened
candy pieces. 

MILLION WORD READERS
On October 5th, the following

 students will get a pizza party lunch
celebration



Hannah Vu

Wren Sautner
Zara Issa

PTA CORNER

Scholastic Book Fair raised over
$6,000 for library/classroom
books! Thank you volunteers and
families. 

Step it Up! Day of Awesomeness 
 event will be on October 20th to
celebrate raising over $20,000
for our school and students. 
 Check the FB for a sign up link to
volunteer at the event. 

We are on Amazon Smile and
Smith's Rewards.  This is an easy
way to support our Starline
Starblazers!

Thank you for being safe at drop off
and pick up.  The front is for K-1 only. 
 The upper lot is for families; lower lot
is for staff only.  Thursdays are always
1pm.

Parent Teacher Conferences  10/6-10/7
Fall Break  10/7-10/11
Picture Retake Day  10/18
Day of Awesomeness  10/20
Rainbow Day  10/20
London Bridge Days Parade  10/29
Halloween Spirit Day  10/31

4th Grade

Elicia Sanchez 
Logan Lauer
Jax Huljev
Eli Hernandez
Anderson Olson
Lauren Ahn
Ashley Barrett
Bently Hill

Congratulations to the
following student leaders
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 Public Service Announcement 





Brightly-colored fentanyl is being seized in multiple forms, including pills,
powder, and blocks that resembles sidewalk chalk. Despite claims that

certain colors may be more potent than others, there is no indication through
DEA’s laboratory testing that this is the case. Every color, shape, and size of

fentanyl should be considered extremely dangerous.
Fentanyl is a synthetic opioid that is 50 times more potent than heroin and

100 times more potent than morphine. Just two milligrams of fentanyl, which
is equal to 10-15 grains of table salt, is considered a lethal dose. Without

laboratory testing, there is no way to know how much fentanyl is
concentrated in a pill or powder. 



 The Lake Havasu City Police Department would like to make the community
aware of a new drug that has arrived in Arizona. Methamphetamine, which

comes in a pill form and resembles “sweet-tart” candy, has become the
latest trend among drug traffickers.



 These candy-like pills come in different shapes and sizes and have various

imprints that make it harder to distinguish between candy and an illegal
drug. This drug is known as “Candy” on the street. The United States Drug

Enforcement Administration reports that counterfeit pills are easy to purchase
and have become widely available through social media.



 Parents are encouraged to educate their children on the dangers of drugs
and the risks of taking any pill that is not properly dispensed by a licensed

doctor or pharmacist.



 If you would like more information about counterfeit pills or any other illegal
drugs, please contact: 

 Public Information Officer: Detective Chris Angus (928) 855-1171



5th Grade

Piper Bentley
Kaylee Class
Bryson Zadra
Camryn
Lockman
Carter Nevarez
Kashton Hook 
Wren Sautner
Alaina Waller

6th Grade

Piper Willis
Baylee
Riggenbach
Madison Pope
Macie Kimball
Hannah Vu
Jayde Pedersen
Chaiselyn Rohn
Mikayla Dubois 



October    Starline

I am SAFE and RESPONSIBLE to all.

I RESPECT myself, others, and our school.

I will do my best because everything I do today will affect my tomorrow.

@


